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This year, the yearbook

committee will also be

producing the Sunset Hs

Newsletter

A B O U T  T H E  Y E A R B O O K
C O M M I T E E

Sunset High School is selling yearbooks to

commemorate the wonderful year we know all our

students will have!

Yearbooks will cost $40 until December 31, 2019.

After that, yearbooks will increase in price.

This means you should buy a yearbook before

2020! 

 

Yearbooks can be purchased online, with cash, or

with a check made out to 'Sunset High School.'  Mrs.

Horsley, in classroom P12, will be accepting any

cash or check payments.

 

If you wish to purchase your yearbook online, they

will be sold on www.yearbookordercenter.com; use

order number 11928. 

 

Sunset High School has a

Yearbook! 

SUNSET HIGH SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Members (in order from

the student with the red

beanie clockwise): Rocket,

Marissa, Jenna, Mia, Ella,

Parker, Lily, Devon, and

Skylar.

The Yearbook Committee

is a small group of students

who are working to make

the yearbook the best it

can be.



  

Make sure to bookmark our Counseling

Page

https://sites.google.com/sduhsd.net/shs-

counseling/home or you can also access the

page via the Sunset HS website

SS.SDUHSD.NET We continually update it

with important information and right now

you can access our Senior Presentation and

Financial Aid Presentation.

Counseling Office Updates

In January Ms. Balderas, along with a

representative from the Elizabeth Hospice

Center for Grief will be running an 8-

week support group on campus. If your

student has experienced the loss of a loved

one and you would like them to be part of

the support group, please contact Ms.

Balderas for more information.

Upcoming Support Group

Counseling Office

Sara Balderas
School Counselor

sara.balderas@sduhsd.net
(760) 753-3860 x5604

Joe Olesky
Student Support Specialist

joe.olesky@sduhsd.net
(760) 753-3860 x6183



The Sunset Holiday Drive was a success! Thank you to everyone who donated!
 
A select group of students were able to volunteer at the Del Mar Fairgrounds
to see where and how their school's donations were going to families in need
during the holidays.
Students recount the experience was fulfilling and joyful!

2019 Sunset Holiday Drive Follow-Up

CRC Holiday Baskets with Del Mar Fairgrounds



The construction of the new campus is continuing to make

steady progress. The first building has been built, and the roof

is almost complete. The foundation for another building is

currently being laid.

 Because progress remains on schedule, this new campus is still

on track to host classes for the 2020-2021 school year!

Construction Update



Gingerbread House Advisory
Competition

On Wednesday,

during advisory

period, students

worked together to

create the perfect

gingerbread house!



We hope you all have

a cheerful 

Winter Break!

Important Dates

Winter Break
December 23- January 3 

Campus will be closed

January 6 - School Resumes
January 20 - MLK Day - No School
January 24 - Progress Reports Mailed Home
January 24 - 1st Semester Ends
January 27-28 - District In-service - No School

February 11 - Picture day Make ups
February 14 - Lincoln's Birthday - No School
February 17 - Washington's Birthday - No School
February 20 - Senior Portraits


